
From: Faith Schreiner <fschreiner@usd434.us> 
Date: Fri, Nov 19, 2021 at 5:25 PM 
Subject: Resignation 
To: Lorle Bolt <lbolt@usd434.us>, Vici Jennings <vjennings@usd434.us> 
 
 
Thank you so much for the opportunity of being apart of such a great district. 
 
This is my notice that as of December 10th 2021 I will go down to a sub para, if needed. 
 
Thank you, 
Faith Schreiner 
 


